
The Sierra Vista Police Department and the 
Citizens’ Police Academy Associates 
will be conducting a VIN ETCH at 

Target Parking Lot 
4151 E. Highway 90  

on Saturday, April 13, 2019  
from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 
The VIN Etch program is designed to 
reduce auto thefts by making it too 

expensive to steal any given vehicle. All the 
windows on the vehicle are etched with the 

vehicle identification number to prevent 
automobile theft. 

 
The program is free but donations are accepted. 

 
For more information contact Cpl Tim Wachtel at the Sierra Vista Police Department at 

520-452-7500.  


